
State Membership Director Message 

My Worthy Brothers, as your new State Membership Director, I want to welcome each and 

every one of you as an important member of the State Membership Team. Everyone has the 

ability and responsibility to help build our order, and I want everyone on the field, asking 

your fellow Catholic gentleman if they have considered becoming a part of the greatest 

Catholic Men's Family and Fraternal Service Organization there ever will be.  You will hear 

my larger message soon, but I equate membership to a winning baseball team, with every 

player doing its part to put men across the plate and into our order.  I need each and every 

one of you working on the fundamentals- recruiting, in the proper uniform- wearing your 

council badges, stepping up to the plate and asking men to join whenever you have the 

chance. 

 

Our goals are 100 new members a week, reactivating dormant or suspended councils, 

creating new ones where parishes are underserved, and growing some Hispanic councils 

or round tables.  My management team consists of Assistant Membership Chairmen in 

each of the chapters who will assist you in your e0orts. 

 

So let's get out there, have a great season this Columbian year, and make our founder 

proud- Blessed Michael McGivney, the G.O.A.T. when it comes to membership! 

Tom Davis 

Membership Director 


